
     SAINT BENEDICT SCHOOL NEWS
TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 21, 2023 

Thursday Mass 

Our 2nd Grade Class will host this 
week’s Mass.   

8:15 A.M. 

Please join us if your schedule permits. 

February Prayer 

God our Creator, bless the love that brings 
people together and grows in our hearts.  
May all the messages that carry the name 
of your holy Bishop Valentine be sent in 
good joy and received in 
delight.  We ask this through Christ Our 
Lord.   
Amen. 

Upcoming Events 

February 22-  Ash Wednesday Mass 

February 24 – Stations of the Cross– 
1:45 p.m. 

March 2 — Read Across America Day 

March 3 — Health Fair at CHES 

Stations of the Cross 

Every Friday during Lent, we will be praying the 
Stations of the Cross at 1:45 in the Church! 

Please join us if your schedule permits! 

Kindness Award Winners for this week! 

Bryson Nagle 
Emmit Whited 

Emma Farabaugh 
Joanathan Bishop 

Gwen English 
Avery Conner 
Sara Horvath 
Bailey Marsh 

Cassidy Sprague 
Linkon Baker 

Cameron Nagle 
Allison Miller 

Wesley Rhoades 
Elsie Smithmyer 

We salute these students for showing kindness and 
compassion to  their fellow students! 

Congratulations! 

Many thanks to all of our volunteers who made the 
auction a huge success! 

A special thanks to Missy Nagle, Mandy O’Leary 
and Chelsea Frederick who co-chaired the event. 

Thank you! 

A special thank you to Mrs. Lallemand and our 
8th grade students for providing activities for Mardi Gras 
today! 
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